



Newsletter #14

## give where you live

Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation Baillie Street HORSHAM VIC 3400

t: +61 3 5381 9098

e: foundation@whcg.org.au

w: www.whcgfoundation.org.au



# Let's celebrate

30 years

#### GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE

The money you give is NEVER SPENT.

It is INVESTED and the INCOME generated from these investments is used to fund special projects within the Wimmera Health Care Group campuses in Horsham and Dimboola.

EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER working towards GROWING BETTER HEALTH.

You can donate via;

- Cheque payable to Wimmera
  Health Care Group Foundation
- ♦ Direct deposit:

BSB no: 033 629

Acc no: 166 359

Ref: Your name

- Online at our www.whcgfoundation.org.au
- By credit card

Cardholder name.....

Cardholder No.....

Exp date.....CVN(3 digits)......

## 30 year milestone for the Foundation

This year marks 30 years since WHCG Foundation was established and the year will be filled with celebrations.

Trustees will host a special 'invitation only ' gathering including past Trustees, benefactors, members, Foundation 500 donors and special guests.

The party will be held at Horsham Golf Club on August 3 to kick off the celebrations.

Keep an eye out for other exciting events to join in the celebrations throughout the year.







Join our facebook page and help spread the word by liking and sharing upcoming events

**GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE** 

EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER, working towards

**GROWING BETTER HEALTH** 

https://www.facebook.com/WHCGFoundation/

# Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation 2020 Vision

- \* Capital base of \$2,000,000
- \* 200 Foundation 500PLUS donors
- fund two major projects over \$200,000
- 20% of revenue coming from outside Horsham
- Continuing excellence in good governance

### **Board of Trustees:**

Mr Graeme Hardman -(Chair)

Mrs Penelope Manserra

-(Deputy Chair)

Mrs Alison Butler

Mrs Sue Frankham

Mrs Brenda Whitworth

Mr David Johns

Ms Josephine Johns

#### **Wimmera Cancer Centre**

The Foundation was thrilled to see the recent opening of the new Wimmera Cancer Centre. It was a very proud moment to see the Don John's honour board featured at the entrance to the Wellness Centre. To date, the Foundation has contributed \$280,000 of a pledged \$420,000 to the new Centre.



Pictured L-R. Jo Johns, Graeme Hardman and Rachel Littore

#### **New Benefactor on board**

Horsham Italian Social Club Inc. made a significant contribution to the Foundation following the winding up of the iconic social club. We thank the club for their generosity in supporting the Foundation in its vision to provide the Wimmera Health Care Group with funds for special projects.



Pictured L-R. G Hardman and L Manserra



Did you know \$5 of your membership can be donated to the WHCG Foundation.

Don't forget to mention this at your membership renewal or when joining as a new member.





# WEEKLY ADVERTISER

The launch of the Great Wimmera River Duck Race was a held at Café Jas and included special guests and supporters of the event (pictured below). GIVE WHERE YOU LIVE The race was a huge success with all duck tickets selling prior to the The money you give is NEVER SPENT. event . A colouring competition and poster design competition also

You can donate via;

 $\Diamond$ Cheque payable to Wimmera Health Care Group Foundation

It is INVESTED and the INCOME generated from these investments is used to fund special projects within the Wimmera Health Care Group campuses in Horsham and Dimboola.

**EVERY donation LASTS FOREVER working** 

towards GROWING BETTER HEALTH.

 $\Diamond$ Direct deposit:

BSB no: 033 629

Acc no: 166 359

Ref: Your name

- $\Diamond$ Online at our www.whcgfoundation.org.au
- By credit card

Cardholder name.....

Cardholder No.....

Exp date.....CVN (3 digits)......

### ... 2019—the year ahead

Movie nights, Wines in the Vines and Melbourne Cup day luncheon are amongst the fundraising events FOFz are busy organising for 2019.

Keep an eye on our facebook page for these and other new events coming soon.

Since the FOFz formation they have raised over \$227,000. What an amazing effort! They have gained a fantastic reputation for hosting wonderful, fun-filled events with tickets to the events selling very quickly.

We sincerely thank the hard working volunteers for their dedication in bringing extraordinary events to our region whilst raising funds for the Foundation.

## Reminder:

Foundation 500 invoices will issue shortly.

Payment is due by 30 June.

Thank you for your generosity and continuing support of WHCG Foundation.

If you are interested in joining or supporting the Friends of the Foundation please contact Mrs Allison Roberts on 0407 565 103. You can follow their events on facebook

https://www.facebook.com/WHCGFoundation/

